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PUBLIC/PRIVATE SECTOR VACATION CREDIT/MAPE AND MMA
MEMORANDUM

Date:

August 21, 2018
To:

All MAPE and MMA Employees
From:

Connie J. Gores, President 
Re:

Public/Private Sector Vacation Credit
Changes to the MAPE and MMA collective bargaining agreements provide for vacation accrual credits for prior private sector experience in vacation eligible positions which are directly related to the employee’s current SMSU position. The private sector accrual is in addition to the past public sector and service in the United States Armed Forces credit already offered through both contracts. 
SMSU will give both current and new employees up to 7.5 years of accrual credit based on year-for-year credit for the first five years and .5 year credit from year six up to year ten. 

To be eligible to receive vacation accrual credits, the following conditions must be met:

· The employee must have been appointed to an SMSU position within four years of separation from the prior employer.
· The employee must have been in a vacation eligible position with the prior employer.
· The employee must provide the necessary documentation demonstrating her/his vacation eligibility status with the prior employer.

· The previous position must be directly related to the employee’s current SMSU position.
A form has been created which will need to be completed by both the employee and the past employer to assist with determining eligibility. 
Please direct any questions to the Human Resource Office.
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